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My name is Nancy Holmes, I am a resident of Seaside Oregon and I am writing in 

strong support of House Bill 2684 because it is essential for protecting Oregon 

students and school staff from unnecessary pesticide exposure while promoting safer 

pest management practices in schools.   This bill focuses on good and essential 

safety protection of our school children their teachers and their staff for a healthy 

environment.   

Don't let our children down!!  Protect their young and vulnerable bodies from 

pesticides.  Need pesticides be used at our schools at all?  Indeed the use of 

pesticides anywhere, at any time is questionable! 

Pass this bill 2684, it is just smart to do so. 

Thank you, 

Nancy Holmes 

 


